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From: Ross, Matthew

Sent: Saturday, March 14, 2015 1:46 PM

To: LE CURIEUX Frank

Subject: RE: DZN and GLY: section 6 from sub-group 4
Hi Frank,

Thanks for the photos. | hope we can meet up again.

All the best,
Matt R.

From: LE CURIEUX Frank <Frank.LECURIEUX®@echa.europa.eu>
Sent: Friday, March 13, 2015 2:16 AM

To: Ross, Matthew; Kathryn Guyton; Matt Martin; Lauren Zeise; Rusyn, lvan
Subject: RE: DZN and GLY: section 6 from sub-group 4

Dear all,

First, may I repeat that it was a real pleasure to meet and work with you for IARC monograph vol 112. 1
think we made quite a nice team — Thanks ©

Thanks also for the nice moments we shared during the (little) free time we had in Lyon. As promised,
here are two photos taken at Ivan’s place on Monday evening. The quality of the photos is not so good but
I believe the nice atmosphere of the evening clearly shines through the photos ...

[please forward the photos to Andy, as I don't have his e-mail address]

Greetings from a sunny but chilly (0 deg celcius) Helsinki,
Take care
Frank

Frank Le Curieux
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European Chemicals Agency

Annankatu 18, P.O. Box 400, FI-00121 Helsinki, Finland
Tel. +358 9 6861 8505
frank.lecurieux@echa.europa.eu
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The above represents the opinion of the author and is not an official position of the European Chemicals Agency. This email, including
any files attached to it, is intended for the use of the individual to whom it is addressed. If you have received this message in error,
please notify the author as soon as possible and delete the message.





